
  

        

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Neighbors, 

     It’s springtime!  Time 

to spruce up your lawns, 

your home, and other 

things. 

     Visitors to our subdivi-

sions have always compli-

mented us for our nice 

lawns.  Most of our 

lawns are edged and 

mowed.  Many resi-

dents take pride in 

their lawns by adding 

flowers and plants.  

Therefore, the Civic 

Club presents a Yard 

President’s Message 

 

  Keswick Place-Ramblewood Park  Civic Club, 

Inc. Newsletter 

“We are all caught in 

an inescapable net-

work of mutuality, 

tied into a single gar-

ment of destiny.  

Whatever affects one 

directly, affects all 

indirectly.”  

—Martin Luther King, 

Jr. 

Zoom Meeting: Tuesday, April 11, 2023, 7:00 P.M. 
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                  End of  Membership Drive 

 

Thanks to all the residents who paid civic club dues 

by check, money order, credit card, or Zelle.  Since 

we will not have our annual fish fry fundraiser this 

year, your dues will be needed to pay for some of 

the civic club expenses like postal box rent, the 

mowing and landscaping of the subdivisions’ en-

trances, membership fees to organizations, website 

fees, newsletter delivery, food for the National Night 

Out event, and incidentals. 

 

Although the membership drive has ended, you can 

still send your checks and money orders to the Civic 

Club postal box or pay online by credit card or Zelle. 

 

Great neighborhoods just don’t happen.  They have 

people who care.  Support your neighborhood. 

 

of the Month award to resi-

dents who have gone the ex-

tra mile to beautify their 

lawns.          

Until next month, 

Linda 



 

 

 

 

 

“No one is rich 

enough to do with-

out a neighbor.” 

—Danish Proverb 
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 For Your Information 

Get Involved in Your Community  
Zoom Meeting 

Join us on 

 on 

Zoom.  If the Civic Club 

has your email address, 

you should receive a link 

to the Zoom meeting, or 

you can join the meeting 

from the website. Also, 

if you have not regis-

tered on the website, 

please do so in order to 

receive the link. 

    Crime Statistics for  

March1– April 1 

 

03/20/2023--4700 Lotus

-Assault 

 

 

 

 

 

  K E S W I C K  P L A C E - R A M B L E W O O D  P A R K   C I V I C  C L U B ,  I N C .  N E W S L E T T E R  

April is Junk Waste Month. 

Junk waste will be collect-

ed on Monday, April 24. 

Civic Club Dues 

Civic club dues are 

$60.00 per year.  Please 

send a check or money 

order to Keswick Place-

Ramblewood Park Civic 

Club, Inc.,  P.O. Box 

450405, Houston, TX 

77245-0405, or visit our  

website at  

www.keswickplace-

ramblewoodparkcc. org  

to pay online. 

News You Can Use   

 

 

 

        New Residents 

If new residents move 

on your street, please 

inform the Civic Club.  

We would like to give 

them a welcome pack-

age that introduces 

them to the subdivi-

sions, trash and recy-

cling dates, heavy trash 

dates (junk and tree 

waste), and other per-

tinent information. 

Recycling Schedule  

 April 14, April 28, May 12 

Please place your green recy-

cling container on the right of 

way (the area between the 

sidewalk and the street), not 

in the street. City ordinance 

requires you to place your con-

tainer on the right of way. 

 

The deadline for filing your income taxes is Tuesday, April 18, 2023. For free income 

tax preparation, contact vitatfop.org or call 713-726-3398. 


